June 30, 2017
Honourable Mike Bernier

Ministry of Education
PO Box 9045 Stn Prov Govt

Victoria BC  V8W 9E2
Dear Minister Bernier:

2017 Provincial Grants 

I am writing on behalf of the xxxx Library Board to thank the Ministry of Education for the total grant of $xx,000 this year. The Operating, OneCard, Resource Sharing and Equity Grants are instrumental funding for the sustainability of our public library. 
We recognize our common purpose with the Libraries Branch in supporting the delivery of public library services that foster the aspirations of our community and the potential of individuals. The xxxx Public Library is committed to continuing to work with the Libraries Branch on Provincial strategic priorities and to meeting the terms of the Grants Priorities and Expectations Letter. We realize that for the Libraries Branch to act on system-wide Provincial priorities arising from Inspiring Libraries, Connecting Communities: a vision for public library service in British Columbia further government support will be necessary.
Thank you again on behalf of all the residents of xxx for the Ministry’s ongoing funding of public libraries in British Columbia.

Sincerely,

xxx Board

Chair
cc:
xxx, MLA, xxxx

Mari Martin, Director, Libraries Branch
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